
New Year’s Greeting & Memorial Message
Each year we invite you to extend a NEW YEAR’S GREETING to your fellow congregants, friends, and family
or to remember a loved one with a MEMORIAL message in the Center’s YEARBOOK. Please fill out this form
and return it with payment to the Jacksonville Jewish Center no later than: Wednesday, June 15, 2022

Mail to: Jacksonville Jewish Center: 3662 Crown Point Road Jacksonville, FL  32257

For more information, please call (904) 292-1000 and speak to  Dari Ben-Naim or Tracy Hilbert (x 111)
or e-mail yearbook@jaxjewishcenter.org

You may now fill out the form electronically on our website https://jaxjewishcenter.org/yearbook

Internal use only 5782 Book Page #        ______________

*Please note: Memorials for the yearbook are not the same as the Yizkor Book!  Contact the clergy office for Yikzor Book information.
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